
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

January 6, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  UE-010436 and UG-010437 - Avista Utilities Low-Income Rate Assistance Program Report 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

On December 29, 2022, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company) filed 

its Low-Income Rate Assistance Program (LIRAP) Annual Summary Report (Report) for the 

program period October 1, 2021 through September 30, 2022. The Company has since found that 

the demographic information contained on page 8 of its Report did not contain the complete set of 

demographic information that was expanded for the 2021-22 program year and onward. As such, 

Avista has corrected this information and requests that the attached Report replace the December 

29, 2022 filing, in its entirety.   

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 495-7839, or 

Ana Matthews at (509) 495-7979. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Policy Analyst 
Avista Utilities 
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